
This week’s Rockridge photography class photo was taken by Janice Z.

Isaac P. spent time with the University of New Brunswick admissions officer when he was here
at the school at lunch last Wednesday. These reps come in to meet with the students but few
take the time to talk to the reps. The schedule of these visits are all in the post-secondary

calendar that students are encouraged to use. When Isaac took the time to meet with the UNB
representative he was entered into a draw. The UNB rep met with many students in different



schools all over the lower mainland this past week and when he drew a name from the people
he had talked to, Isaac's name was drawn. He won all kinds of gifts in a backpack including; a
$100 visa gift certificate, a $25.00 Starbucks gift certificate, a lululemon bag, and a bunch of

UNB gear. Not only useful information about potential future schools, but some great incentives
at the same time!

Congratulations to the Executive of the Rockridge Interact Club on being a successful recipients
of a 2023 District of West Vancouver Youth Appreciation Award in the category of Outstanding
Youth Team! Katelyn J, Adele A, Adelina P, Kathy W, Keira S, Louis L, Phi Z, Yuumi Y.



On Monday Dr. Frederking, President of Brescia University College, visited Mr. Lam’s Political
Studies class. Dr. Frederking has a PHD in Political Science and is the author and editor of
books and articles on comparative immigration, comparative political economy, interest group
politics and social justice.

Sandie Lafleur from the office of Francophone & Franacophile Affairs at SFU is visiting High Schools to offer
presentations about the advantages of bilingualism in Canada, and the options of bilingual studies at

SFU. Their goal is to encourage students to keep up their French skills after High School.





Grade 8 Students enjoying the many activities at Camp Summit.

Spring sports are keeping our Ravens busy this season. Show your Raven Pride and come
on out to a game! You can find schedules, updates and results on our social media

accounts and here in the E-Bulletin.


